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From: Coveney, Spencer [mailto:swc1012@wildcats.unh.edu] 
Sent: Monday, March 29, 2021 9:56 AM 
To: Michael Behrendt 
Subject: Parking in Durham 

Good Morning Michael, 

I am a Senior at UNH and have gotten wind of Peter Murphy's new parking lot proposal. Last 
year when looking for housing within downtown, the most major factor that came into play 
was parking. I ended up choosing to live at one of Peter's properties because it gave me access 
to parking, I was unable to find elsewhere. If I were not to live in one of his properties, the 
other parking options would have been out of my price range, an inconvenient walk, and most 
likely would not have brought a car to campus. I also have a multitude of fellow students reach 
out to me asking how I got parking with Peter, further expressing their difficulties securing 

close and affordable parking in the downtown area. Peter's lots fill long before the year 
begins. 

I am in full support of Peter's new parking lot plan. 

Best, 
Spencer Coveney 


